Class Placement Consideration for 2023
(to be submitted via email parent.support483@schools.sa.edu.au or to the Office by Friday 28/10/22)

Student’s Name:_____________________________________

Current Class and Year Level:___________________________
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Parent Sharing the Information:_________________________

Please consider the following for my child regarding their placement in 2023.


I understand that this will be considered but requests may not always be able to be accommodated.
**Please note – we can’t accept requests for individual teachers.

Parent Signature ___________________________________________ 
